
 

 

 1 / 1 

 

 

March 3, 2022 

  

Company Name:  Pan Pacific International Holdings Corporation  

Name of Representative:  Naoki Yoshida  

President and CEO, Representative Director  

Code number:  7532, First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange  

Headquarters:  2-19-10 Aobadai, Meguro-ku, Tokyo  

Responsible Point of 

Contact for Information 

Disclosure:  

Keita Shimizu 

Chief Financial Officer (CFO), 

Director & Executive Officer 

Telephone Number:  +81-3-5725-7588 (direct)  

Pan Pacific International Holdings Corporation (Headquarters: Tokyo, Japan; Representative 

Director, President, and CEO: Naoki Yoshida) (“PPIH”) is pleased to announce that it will be 

welcoming 100 Ukrainian refugee families as part of its humanitarian assistance efforts to Ukraine. 

 

On March 2, the Japanese government announced its intention to accept Ukrainian refugees as part 

of its humanitarian assistance efforts to Ukraine. The PPIH group and its founder, Takao Yasuda, 

believe that this policy of the Japanese government should be carried out and have also decided to 

take in 100 Ukrainian refugee families. 

 

We intend to welcome 100 families of Ukrainian refugees that have been certified by the 

government and further develop this initiative by, for example, providing the families with financial 

assistance, support with their livelihood and job opportunities. 

 

We hope that many of you will understand our intentions for this project, and that the circle of 

support for Ukrainian refugees will further expand in the future. We would greatly appreciate your 

support. 

 

The PPIH group will continue to proactively provide humanitarian assistance from a long-term 

perspective. 
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